



July 15, 2010

Ann Marie Silvestri, DDS San Mateo Medical Center 222 W. 39th Avenue San Mateo, CA 94403

Dear Dr. Silvestri

It is with great pleasure that I advise you that Delta Dental of California will make a donation of \$10, 000 to San Mateo Medical Center. Our Dental Health and Education screening committee has determined that your Electronic Dental Record Implementation project is very worthwhile and fits within our guidelines.

We applaud the community service that you and your organization provide. Please keep us advised of your progress and we wish you all the best.

Sincerely,

John Yamamoto, DDS, MPH

Vice President, Professional Services